LIVING SAVIOUR LUTHERAN CHURCH

Announcements for the chk of Octobcr 4,2015
The Nineteenth 5undag After FPentecost

Welcome The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor Codbs Work
%2:15 Don Huff, Minister of Worsl’xip and Music QOurHands

WELCOME TO WORSHIP: We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you. |If
this is your first time, we are honored you chose to worship with us. If you have been here be-
fore, welcome back! We invite you to leave contact info in the friendship pads, guest cards, or
at the welcome center. Children are welcome in worship, or we have a nursery downstairs,
where Ms. Carla provides loving care of those up to age 5. Restrooms are located in the sanctu-
ary through the door directly opposite the entrance doors. We pray this worship will renew
and prepare all to go out into God’s world to love and serve.

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given today to the Glory of God by Preston and Sarah Gist in memory
of charter member Bob Brooks, in remembrance of his October 7 birthday.

THIS MORNING’S MUSICAL OFFERINGS
Worship begins with the prelude. Please take this opportunity to speak to God and let Him speak to you.

Prelude “All Creatures of Our God and King” arr. Shackley
(Sandra Sample, piano)
Anthem “One Faith, One Hope, One Lord” Courtney
Postlude “Magnify the Lord” Bach
FORWARD B
TOGETHER .;1)-/ TODAY ..... FORWARD TOGETHER

In Christ. In Community.  This morning, our entire worship service will be devoted to
Forward Together: In Christ, In Community.

A Town Hall Meeting will be held following the service which will include a financial budget
update and Forward Together next steps. We look forward to seeing everyone there.

THRIVENT ACTION TEAM GIFT CARDS: Two $250 gift cards are available to anyone who has a
Thrivent Financial account each year! Many of the projects we have done here at LSLC in the
past year have been supported by at least one of these cards. Thrivent believes that we should
all Live Generously and they are giving out money to help make that happen. To date we have
received thousands of dollars. For further details, contact Caren Ballantine at 704-552-6412 or
carenballantine@hotmail.com.

CRAFT FELLOWSHIP AND PROJECT DAY —Saturday, Oct. 17, 10—4 p.m. Come bring your own
project so that we may work together. Questions? Contact Shallen Gordon at 704-541-7908.
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FAITH LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES THIS MORNING (9 to 10 a.m.)

G.LF.T. , a multi-generational, interactive, educational experience for KG—8th graders,
meet each Sunday morning from 9—10 a.m. to learn from the stories of our faith ancestors
from the Old Testament. High schoolers (Grades 9-12) have a separate class taught by Andrew
Thom, Matt VanSandt, or Ryan Huber; they are always welcome to join GIFT. Preschoolers (ages 3
and 4) will meetinthe 2’s classroom downstairs, and will be taught by Kim Cunningham.

Faith Forum (for adults) continues with the Adam Hamilton DVD series entitled The Call:
The Life and Message of the Apostle Paul. This is led by Marty Jenkins.

WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. We will complete the study of
Manna and Mercy on October 28th and Pastor Angela will then be leading a book study on David
Lose’s Making Sense of the Cross. All are welcome to join the group.

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY Thursday at 7 a.m. They use The Wired Word for their discussions. All men
are welcome to join at any time. Marty Jenkins is the facilitator.

Reaching 0§ @Pending a Hand UPCOMING WAYS TO HELP OTHERS

¢ **FIRST SUNDAY** OF THE MONTH NON-PERISHABLE FOOD DRIVE FOR LOAVES AND FISHES—
put in wagon.

¢ ROLLING SUITCASE/DUFFLE NEEDED FOR CHILDREN IN NEED: Many children in foster care
transport their belongings to their new homes in plastic trash bags. Through Lutheran Services
Carolinas, we are collecting new or gently used rolling suitcases or duffle bags so these children
can have a safe, reliable and dignified way to transport their possessions. We will be collecting
these through October.

¢ GLOVES FOR SMITHFIELD ELEMENTARY TEACHER GIFTS: We are asking for 75 pair of one-size-fits
-all RED stretchy gloves for the Christmas season. Contact Anita Mitchell (anita412@twc.com)
with questions.

¢ SMITHFIELD THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE providing nutritional support for the 7-10 Back Pack
program students and their families during the long Thanksgiving weekend. Suggested food items
are posted on the bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall. Also would appreciate any financial contri-
butions (or gift cards) for purchasing perishable items before food is delivered Thanksgiving week.

MAKING TEACHER MATERIALS: Wednesday, October 7, 11:00 a.m., there will be a workshop for
Making Teacher Materials for Smithfield Elementary at the church. Your help is needed. If you
have questions, please contact Moss Hathcock at marimoss@bellsouth.net.

FELLOWSHIP DINNER NIGHT OUT: Thursday, October 15, 6:30 p.m. at Red Rocks Café, Strawberry
Hill Shopping Center, 4223 Providence Rd., #8. Reservations are for 6:30 p.m. There is a sign-up
sheet on the kiosk. Thanks to Pam and John Williams for making the arrangements.

PAINTING AT LIVING WATERS, CHEROKEE, will continue when weather permits. Contact Larry
Wagstaff (704-542-2670) for details.



